BAPATLA ENGINEERING COLLEGE :: BAPATLA
(AUTONOMOUS)
Ref: BEC/E/3/ Dated April 8, 2022
NOTICE
{One Time Opportunity)

The students who are under R10 regulations and completed their eight years of study & still
not get the degree because of pending backlogs, “One Time Opportunity” facility is extended to clear

their bucklog subjects.

The students who availed this one time opportunity facility earlier are not eligible to

register now.

The supplementary examinations timetable for one time opportunity shall be given

separately and the tentative schedule is the first week of May 2022.

1. The student has to apply to appear for the test by paying a fee of Rs. 1000/- for each subject
and submit the application by 20.04.2022 in the Office Exam Section along with a letter of
request indicating the genuineness of his/her candidature to be eligible for the one time
opportunity with necessary proof.

2. The application should be recommended by the concerned HOD and approved by Principal.

The “One Time Opportunity” Examination fee should be deposited in the A/c. No. 36308770022
(BEC Controller of Examinations A/c) of State Bank of India, Bapatla Engineering College
Campus branch, Bapatla. Students who pay the Exam fee in any other account will not be given

any refund.
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PRINCIPAL

To:

All Notice Boards — including Library, Canteen and Hostel NBs

All Engg. HODs for n/a. & display in the departmental notice boards

Dr. J.5. Rao, Controller of Examinations

Dr. B. Ravishankar, Chief Superintendent, Mech. Dept.

The Examination Section 2

The Director, Computer Centre : To place the'scanned copy of this notice in our college website.



